From: Mia Otokiak

To: Zita, Danny

Cc: nirb info

Subject: NIRB 21QN041: Clarification
Date: October 27, 2021 10:35:44 AM

Good morning Danny Zita,

My name is Mia Otokiak and | am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening File
Number 21QN041.

| have a clarification question: when is the start date for this proposed project? There is no indication
in the Non-Technical Summary and in the NIRB Application it is noted that the operation phase
started on August 24, 2021. Please clarify.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me here or call me directly at (867)
983-4622.

Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

o Nunavut Impact Review Board
N_ILR_E. Phone: (867) 983-4622

martan il Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca
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